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ICE may use this form if 
they do not have enough 
information to issue an 
I-247A detainer, particularly 
under the Gonzalez v. ICE 
settlement.

Form I-247G is also called “Request 
for Advance Notification of Release”.

This request from ICE 
does not ask for or 
authorize detention. 

Watch out for jails 
that will illegally delay 
release from custody 
to give ICE time to 
arrive.

This form asks 
a jail to let 
ICE know in 
advance when 
the person 
named on the 
form will be 
released from 
custody.

The intent of 
this request is 
to arrange a 
transfer of that 
person directly 
to ICE at the 
time of release.

ANNOTATED REQUEST FOR ADVANCE 
NOTIFICATION OF RELEASE (I-247G)

Like any ICE detainer request, 
this form should not affect bail 
or other custody decisions. It 
is not evidence of a person’s 
citizenship or immigration 
status.

https://www.ilrc.org
http://ilrc.org
https://immigrantjustice.org/gonzalezsettlement

